
Notice for the students (BAMS/BUMS, 3rd professional, 2017/2018 

Batch) and their relevant research supervisors 

 

The submission of undergraduate research proposal has been extended up to 

31st May 2023 (till 12 p.m.). 

 

 

Prof. Swarna Hapuarachchi 

Chairperson 

Undergraduate Research Project BAMS/BUMS 2017/2018 

 


